
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SATs Reward trip to Alton Towers 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

To celebrate the hard work and commitment of our Year 6 pupils we are 

rewarding them with a trip to Alton Towers.  They have given been the 

opportunity to earn money towards the cost of the trip by monitoring their 

attendance, homework and engagement in learning.  Each week that they 

achieve 100% in one of those areas they will receive £1 off the cost.  The total 

cost of the trip is £27.  

 

The reward scheme runs until the SATs begin in early May. The trip will take 

place on 6th July 2023. 

 

A letter will come out to you after SATs with more information on timings and 

the discount your child has accumulated. You can then pay the balance (if 

necessary) via the usual methods. 

 

We would like to thank you for your support in helping to prepare the children 

for their SATs. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Mrs V Farr 

Head Teacher 
 


